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TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JANUARY 27, 1986 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers Charles Taylor 

J. V. Stone 
Jeffrey Siler 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager Jon Bormet 

Mrs. Ferne Reilich, Member of the Sister City Committee, was 
present to discuss with Council the possibility of a Sister City 
trip to Bad Zwischenahn in West Germany. Through discussion, it 
became apparent that this would not be workable for 1985 but 
perhaps should be considered for 1986. 

Mrs. McLaughlin advised that an Application has been 
received from Denise Siler for appointment to the Board of 
Architectural Review for the City of Centerville. Council 
concurred that said appointment be made. This will be an agenda 
item for the February 17, 1986 council Meeting. 

Mr. Kenning announced the resignation of Assistant City 
Manager Jon Bormet effective March 3, 1986. Mr . Bormet has been 
hired as City Manager of Montgomery, Ohio. 

Mr . Kenning advised that plans have been coordinated between 
all entities involved if a teacher's strike becomes a reality in 
Centerville. 

Mrs. Heintz announced the Joint Meeting scheduled between 
the Centerville City Council, the Washington Township Trustees 
and the Centerville School Board, for Monday, March 31, 1986. 

Resulting from Joint Fire District discussion, Mr. Kenning 
will draft a report for review at a later date. 

Mrs. Heintz reviewed the possibility of the Wright House 
being used as a museum by an association of aviation women. 
information will be forthcoming following on-site i nspection 
member of the association. 

More 
by a 

Following discussion, Council concurred that awards be given 
in the future recognizing outstanding building improvement in the 
City of Centerville. These will be considered on a one by one 
basis • 



.. 

Mr .. Kenning announced the fact that a Community Blood Bank 
is being established for employees of the City of Centerville, 
details will follow at a later date. 

At this time, a Streets and Highways Council Committee 
Meeting was called, with all of the above listed Members of 
Council and City Staff attending, to reviewed the proposed 1986 
Street Improvement Program. Mr. Bormet reviewed the Program in 
the amount of $350,000.00 allocated as follows: 

Concrete street repair $194,400.00 
Asphalt street repair 93,250.00 
Special projects 24,000.00 
Reserve for additional 
projects throughout program 38,350.00 

Council will bring to the attention of City Staff areas needing 
repair which are not listed in the Program. 

Mr. Siler brought attention to a left turn problem from 
Elwood Drive onto State Route 48 during peak hours of the day . 
This matter will be reviewed by Mr. Kenning for improvement. 
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Marilyn J. McLaughli 
Clerk of Council 


